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Board Direction 

BD-000957-18 

ABP-301246-18 
 

 

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board 

meeting held on 21/08/2018.  

 

The Board decided to refuse permission, generally in accordance with the 

Inspector’s recommendation, for the following reasons and considerations. 

 

Reasons and Considerations 

The proposed development to be retained relates to modifications to previously 

granted applications SD08B/0250/EP and SD15A/0011 which expired on 15th July 

2015. The development as provided for by the previously granted applications was 

not completed before the expiry of the planning permission. Accordingly, the Board 

considered that it would not be appropriate for the Board to assess an application for 

retention of alterations to a planning permission that has expired.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member  Date: 21/08/2018 

 Maria FitzGerald   

 

 


